Notice for Publication on the Council’s Website

EAST HAMPSHIRE DISTRICT COUNCIL

Publication of East Hampshire District Council Statement of Accounts: year ended 31st March 2024

The Accounts and Audit (England) Regulations 2015

Each year the Council’s draft Statement of Accounts is subject to external audit by Ernst Young LLP and any person interested has the right to inspect and make copies of the accounts and any relevant documents.

We hereby give notice that the East Hampshire District Council’s draft Statement of Accounts for year ended 31st March 2024 has not yet been completed and is therefore unavailable for inspection. 
The delay has arisen due to a combination of factors.

The statement of accounts will be published as soon as is reasonably practicable. Therefore, this notice of delayed audit is being published in accordance with Regulation 15 (1A) of the Accounts and Audit Regulation 2015, as amended.

See attached link: The Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015 (legislation.gov.uk) 

Matthew Tiller
Chief Finance Officer, S151
May 2024

